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Parentmail Update: 22/10/21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Disabled parking spaces 
  
If you are choosing to pick up your child from the main reception carpark, can you please be 
mindful of the following points: 
The site is closed from 2.55pm until approximately 3.10pm. No traffic is allowed through the 
bollards until all pupils have safely crossed the road. 
The parking areas that are marked and reserved for disabled parking should only be used by 
those who have a disabled badge. Increasingly, some of our parents who have children with 
physical disabilities are unable to park within these spaces as they are already occupied 
by other cars. 
Please refrain from moving within the carpark until the caretakers have moved the cones. 
Again this is to protect pedestrians within the spaces. 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 
  
We wish everyone an enjoyable half term holiday. 
  
Cowbridge Comprehensive School Senior Leadership Team 
 


